
Canmore Collegiate High School will be holding a parent micro session on Feb 25th 
6:30pm - 7pm.  The topic is: French Immersion and FSL (French as a Second 
Language) pathways at CCHS: it doesn't end in grade 8 or 9! It will be a hybrid 
session with the in person meeting being held in the CCHS cafeteria and this 
link meet.google.com/bss-ifrs-oek being available to families who wish to join virtually.  

We would like to encourage any parents with students in French Immersion, who are 
Francophone or who are interested in French as a Second Language courses to attend 
regardless of the grade their student is currently in. It's always good to plan ahead. 

 

 


